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1 hi!

there should be a moratorium on fracking in colorado, as per SB 19-181, until it has been proved that 
the operations present no harm to life of any kind, whether animal, human, which includes harm to 
our air, land & water, which is what sustains all life. the health & well-being of all coloradans should 
be our highest priority & we should be investing in alternative sources of energy that will provide 
energy & a livelihood for the long-term rather than rely on the insignificant energy produced by 
fracking, especially at the huge cost to our lives & the lives of future generations.

thank you,

jaimie epstein

06/19/2019
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